
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

7. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 HISTORIC EAST CHRISTCHURCH 
 
 Ian Knewstubb addressed the Board regarding a proposal for historic east Christchurch. 
 
 The Board decided to invite Ian to attend a seminar meeting with the Board to discuss this matter 

further. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


